
  
 

 NOTICE OF BOARD OF TRUSTEES PUBLIC HEARING 

 

THE STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 

 
 April 3, 2017 
 
 ■ANNOUNCEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING■  
 THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 
 

TO: 

All Concerned Individuals 

FROM: 

H. Carl McCall, Chairman, Board of Trustees 
State University of New York 
 
DATE, PLACE AND TIME: 
 
Wednesday, May 3, 2017 (In conjunction with the May 3, 2017 Board of Trustees Meeting) 
Nassau Community College  
College Center Building, 2nd Floor  
1 Education Drive 
Garden City, NY 11530 
Time – 2:30 p.m.  
 
 
PURPOSE: 
 
The purpose of the State University of New York Board of Trustees Public Hearing is to receive 
testimony and statements from concerned individuals about university issues. 
 
IN ORDER TO REGISTER TO SPEAK AT THE HEARING: 
 
1. Persons wishing to present prepared testimony to the Board of Trustees are requested 
to email the Board of Trustees at trustees@suny.edu or write to Board of Trustees, State 
University Plaza, T-11, Albany, New York 12246; such communication to be received no later 
than noon on Friday, April 28, 2017.  In your letter, please identify in a brief fashion the subject 
of your testimony and provide Joseph B. Porter, Senior Vice Chancellor for Legal Affairs, 
General Counsel and Secretary of the University with a telephone number, as well as an 
address, so that he can confirm that you have a reserved place on the agenda.  Such 
testimony will be limited to five minutes, and the speakers will be requested to provide seven 
copies of their written testimony to the Hearing Registration Officer prior to the day of the 
Hearing. 
 
2.      Persons who wish to make brief extemporaneous comments (no more than three  
minutes) are requested to file their names with the Hearing Registration Officer on the day of 
the Hearing, in advance of the beginning of the Hearing.  Time for such comments will be set 
aside at the end of the Hearing, and such persons will be called upon in the order in which they 
register with the Hearing Registration Officer.     
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